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Subject of Testimony: testimony related to LU-24-027

Full Name: Lucille Honig

Email: lucy@honeysw.com

Mailing Address: 27477 Writsman Creek Dr.

Written Testimony:

Please reject the appeal of the planning commission to deny expansion of the Coffin Butte
Landfill. The landfill should not be expanded as it will only create more toxic waste coming
into Benton County from areas outside of our county. If the Board of Commissioners denies
the landfill expansion, our county will continue to have a waste disposal area for many years,
but if Republic Services is allowed to expand our county will become the dumping ground for
toxic waste from many counties outside of ours and will see its roads filled with large waste-
hauling trucks, which produce additional pollution. DENYING the expansion is a public good
because doing so will EXTEND the life of the landfill.
I urge you to uphold the Planning Commission's unanimous decision, and to reject Republic's
appeal.
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